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Great Torrington Town Council Parish Meeting

Great Torrington Annual Parish Meeting took place on Thursday 11th April 2019 in the Town Hall, Great Torrington. The Mayor gave a report for the year 18/19 and the Town Clerk a report on Finance.  There were a couple of questions raised in relation to the Cable Car project and local bus services available.  In addition, a matter in relation to CCTV was raised by a member of the public.

This will be an annual event from now on and we hope that as time goes by, we will attract more members of the public to attend this meeting.  It is a good platform for registered electors who reside within the parish of Great Torrington to ask questions and raise any matters to be considered by the Town Council. The Mayors annual report and the Financial report can be found on the GTTC website.

Karen Chapman

Town Clerk

